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ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT   in the Sanctuary today is a love offering to 
God from Alex and Shirley Stephens in thankfulness for their 34

th
 anniversary. 

 
VESPERS   Our 5 p.m. vesper program with Nestor Marcos will be a 
continuation of the study of the Latter Rain.  Please come and join us as we 
close the Sabbath together. 
 
PATHFINDERS   are on their annual river trip this weekend.  Let’s keep then 
in our prayers. 
 
INDIA MISSION TRIP 2011 UPDATE   Please continue to pray for those who 
are fundraising for their trip.  Ask Starry about books for fundraising.  We have 
four more months before we leave for India. 
 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH TODAY,   following the worship service, will be hosted 
by out Special Music committee.  Our guests are invited to share lunch and 
fellowship with our members. 
 
 
                                       Church Budget March, 2011 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2010 
Weekly Budget           $  1,978  Received last week         $  1,128 
Year to date Budget      25,714  Received year to date              23,968 

 

 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 

April 2, 2011, 10:50 a.m. 
 

“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 
let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 

 
Praising God Together                Song Leaders 
 
Introit       “Tread Softly”              Organ 
Invocation & Welcome         Will Penick 
 
 
Scripture Reading       Isaiah 57:15           Charles Stilwell 
 
Hymn of Praise  “We Gather Together”       #8 
 
Hymn of Preparation   “As We Come to You in Prayer”           Aranza Valdez 
 
Morning Prayer         Jim Sevick 
Organ Response 
 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story            Michael Bolden 
Worship in Giving (Local Church Budget)       Jim Sevick 
Offertory                   Organ 
 
Worship in Music  “Holy, Holy, Holy”           Aranza Valdez 
 
  
Message      “Hallowed Be Thy Name”  
                 Elder Bradley Williams 
 
Closing Hymn          “Holy, Holy, Holy”      #73 
 
 
Benediction                 Elder Williams 
Benediction Response        “Now Walk With God” 
   (Congregation please be seated) 

 
 
Organ Postlude             Cindy Montalben 
 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:        Mary Jo Lawrence – Amber Platt 
Lead Deacon:            Frank Spurgeon 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Jesus said, “Come unto me all who labor and are heavy laden and I will 
give you rest.”  The Lord welcomes us to His holy presence.  May you 
hear him speaking to your heart and experience rest as you worship with 
us.  Please let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a card from 

the pew rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

Song Service             Rachel Hill/Drusilla Gaines 
Welcome               Rodica Hillis 
Devotional                Will Penick 
Mission Emphasis             Justin Burch 
 
Bible Study           “In the Loom of Heaven” 

Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary – Revelation 
Adult Classes - Fellowship Hall 

Youth/Earliteen, Junior, Children’s Sabbath Schools 
& Spanish Adult Class in the Fellowship Hall Building 

Guests: you are welcome to attend the class of your choice. 

 
OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 

Today:  Fellowship Lunch Following the Worship Service 
  1:00 p.m. – Outreach  
  3:00 p.m. – Singing Band @ Castle Manor 
  4:30 p.m. – Prayer Session 
  5:00 p.m. – Vespers  
  5:00 p.m. – Spanish Bible Class 
  7:09 p.m. – Sunset 
Tuesday:  6:30 p.m. – Adventurers 
  6:30 p.m. – Pathfinders 
  7:00 p.m. – Pastor’s Bible Study-The Silencing of Satan 

Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Thursday:  7:00 p.m. – Prayer Force 
Friday:  6:30 p.m. – Youth Vespers 
  7:00 p.m. – Young Adult Bible Study 
  7:14 p.m. – Sunset 
 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Elder Bradley Williams 

            Offering – Christian Record 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
April 16  Education Day and Deaf Outreach Day 
April 17  Pathfinder Bike-a-thon 
April 18  Church Board Meeting 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS – continued 

April 2, 2011 
 

JOHN RHODES, 90,   longtime ministerial director and retirees coordinator, 
died at Parkview Hospital early Sabbath morning, March 26.  Rhodes began 
his ministerial career in 1944 in the Southern California Conference.  He came 
to SECC as ministerial director in 1971.  After retiring from that position, he 
became coordinator of events for retirees in the conference, including the 
spring and fall retreats at Pine Springs Ranch.  A memorial service will be held 
at the Corona church at 4:00 p.m. on Sabbath afternoon, April 9. 
 
HISPANIC MEN’S MINISTRY   is announcing that for the first time, they will 
have translation from Spanish to English in their yearly retreat at Pine Springs 
Ranch, April 15 to 17.  GC Vice President, Pastor Armando Miranda and other 
pastors will speak on the topic “Me and My House Will Serve the Lord”.  
Please see www.varonesasd.com/retiro2011.htm for the registration form and 
more information.  We can also mail a registration form, call 951-898-4999, 
and leave a message with your name and address or email.  The email is 
ministerio@rsoft.net.   
 
SIGNS OF THE TIMES   annual campaign is underway.  Elder Ted Wilson, 
President, General Conference of Seventh-day Adventists says, “I’m inviting 
you to use the Signs magazine for your own revival and the reaching of your 
friends and neighbors.”  You may pick up an order blank from the table in the 
foyer. 
 
REMEMBER   Sunday (tomorrow), morning health-walk around the Chula 
Vista Golf Course at 4475 Bonita Rd., Bonita, CA 91902.  Nancy Hill conducts 
this walk beginning at 9:00 a.m.  Meet in the lot between the Bonita Library 
and the golf course club house. 
 
ALL MEN ON BOARD   to pitch HUGE tent at the South Bay Church for the 
Amazing Facts Prophecy Seminar, with Evangelist Dave Steward, Sunday, 
April 3

rd
 (all day affair starting at 8 a.m.).  Need everyone’s assistance.  Bring 

your work gloves and a sledge hammer if you have one.  Lunch will be 
provided. 
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